
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: June 21, 2012                                                                                                     No. 12-29 

MEDIA CONTACT:   GARY SOMERSET   202.512.1957, 202.355.3997 cell   gsomerset@gpo.gov 

ACTING PUBLIC PRINTER PRESENTS 
SECRETARY OF STATE WITH 

TRAFFICKING IN PERSONS REPORT 
 
WASHINGTON—Acting Public Printer Davita Vance-Cooks presented Secretary of State Hillary 
Clinton with a copy of the 2012 Trafficking in Persons Report at a reception at the Department of State 
(DOS). The U.S. Government Printing Office’s (GPO) plant produced the report for DOS. The 
Trafficking in Persons Report is a diplomatic tool used by the Government to engage foreign 
Governments on human trafficking with a focus on prevention, protection, and prosecution. GPO and 
DOS also have worked together since the 1920s on production of the U.S. passport. In April, GPO 
achieved a milestone of producing 75 million electronic passports for DOS. 

 
Link to photos:  http://www.gpo.gov/images/news-media/image/300/traffickinginperson_a_300.jpg 
 
“I am proud of the work done by GPO employees in producing the 2012 Trafficking in Persons Report 
and was honored to present Secretary Clinton with a copy,” said Acting Public Printer Davita Vance-
Cooks. “GPO and the Department of State have enjoyed a long partnership in the production of the U.S. 
passport and I am pleased we continue to work together on projects like the Trafficking in Persons 
Report.” 
 
GPO is the Federal Government's primary resource for producing, procuring, cataloging, indexing, 
authenticating, disseminating, and preserving the official information products of the U.S. Government 
in both digital and tangible formats.  GPO is responsible for the production and distribution of 
information products and services for all three branches of the Federal Government, including U.S. 
passports for the Department of State as well as the official publications of Congress, the White House, 
and other Federal agencies. In addition to publication sales, GPO provides for permanent public access 
to Federal Government information at no charge through GPO’s Federal Digital System 
(www.fdsys.gov) and through partnerships with approximately 1,220 libraries nationwide participating 
in the Federal Depository Library Program. For more information, please visit www.gpo.gov. Follow 
GPO on Facebook, Twitter, and on YouTube. 
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